
Inspiring Changemakers:

A huge well done to the Year 5 and 
Year 6 boys football team for displaying 
incredible teamwork, determination and 
skill during the tournament at Great 
Torrington School on Wednesday. 
Thank you to Mr Brown for leading the 
team!
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Key learning this week:

On Monday morning, we welcomed the Devon Fire & 
Rescue team. They spoke to the children about the 
importance of fire safety and shared valuable advice 
on staying safe in an emergency. 

What’s new? 

If you are a Tesco customer, please vote for St Helen’s 
to support our musical instrument project. You can vote 
at either the Westward Ho! or Bideford Tesco. The 
winning project could secure up to £1,500 for their 
school, so please cast your vote by 31st March!
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Community updates:

A big thank you to everyone in our school community for reacting so quickly to our 
emergency closure on Monday morning. We really appreciated your support and 
cooperation in such an unforeseen situation.                                                                
M&M Productions gave a fantastic performance of Beauty and the Beast today.   The 
show was truly magical, and the children loved every moment! Thank you to     
FOSH for contributing to the cost of this enriching experience. 

Reception and Year 2 had an exciting visit 
from Asda Pete, where they tasted a variety 
of fruit and vegetables. The children showed 
incredible courage as they tried new foods!

The children practised the key guidance to 
follow in a fire emergency: "Get down, get 
out, stay out and call 999."  

The timing of the visit was very appropriate, 
considering the school closure later that 
morning!


